
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544  
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321    (302) 834-7517 FAX 
     
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
    Susan Walker    (302) 893-1665 
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 1PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Contact Alan Rogers for information (302) 438-5141 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 
For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

Eucharistic Ministry – If you are in need, please call the parish office and we can schedule a 
Eucharistic Minister to visit you. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 737-2524 (All Saints Cemetery). 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/         
 
 

 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory   $ 1,220 
  
Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm 
to assist in the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 
NEW:  Bishop Malooly’s weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-
streamed on Sunday mornings at 9:30 beginning on July 5, 2020.  The Bishop’s live-streamed Masses 
have received over 43,000 views on the diocesan YouTube channel, YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 
The Dialog - will not be printed at this time but you can stay on top of the current news in our Diocese as well 
as a variety of Podcasts to keep you connected and it is viewable online at: https://thedialog.org  
 
CANTORS ARE NEEDED to assist in leading off our Prayers and Hymns in song for 
the celebration of Mass.  St Paul’s parish needs you and your lovely singing voice!! 

Please conact Alan Rogers at 302-438-5141 if you are interested. 

 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday July 25  5:00 PM (RIP) Shirley Ralston by Steve and Linda Michel 
    AND 

                                       (RIP) David Smith by Steve & Linda Michel  
Sunday  July 26  9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE LIVING & DECEASED 
    

Saturday August 1 5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE LIVING & DECEASED 
Sunday  August 2 9:00 AM (RIP) Helen Brennan & Margaret Townsend 
    AND 
    (RIP) Lisa Richardson by Steve & Linda Michel 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 7/19 – 8/1 in Memory of Jerome & Katherine Nadeau by Kathie 
Skinner 
 

Is there a family you know or do you yourself need assistance?  Please call your own Society 
of St. Vincent de Paul by calling (302) 834-4321 Extension 2 leaving a message for a confidential 
call back.  Together we can bring peace to you or those others, who are in need of help during 
these most trying times.   We are here to serve and help without any one knowing whom we help.  
 
The Very Reverand Joseph W. McQuaide would like you to enjoy this video about our own 
Cathedral of St.Peter in Wilmington.  https://youtu.be/sOUmbXUdRvY  
 
Two students from Ss. Peter and Paul High School in Easton, Md., have been recognized for 
their entries in the Congressional Art Competition, with one to be displayed at the U.S. Capitol in 
Washington, D.C. 
 

Annual Milestones of Our Parish 
 

Please Welcome New Parishioners 
  

Marie Braddock 
Laura & Douglass Wallace 
Mark & Kerry McDermott 

Anthony & Gabrialle Scollo 
Denise Bierlin 

Robert & Elizabeth Lucas 
 

Please pray for our growing faith community! 
 

 Congratulations to Trent Lukowski on attaining the rank of Eagle Scout on June 23! 
 

 A Big Thank You to our Workforce Team for the ongoing landscaping improvments on our 
various properties! 
 

 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


